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90 Day Discretionary Enforcement Period Ends 
March 31, 2012 
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90 Day Discretionary Enforcement Period 
Ends March 31, 2012 
 

The federal government 90-day discretionary enforcement period for 
Version 5010 and NCPDP D.0 will expire on March 31, 2012. 
 
In keeping with that federal guideline, we expect all our trading partners to 
complete their 5010 transition by that date. As of April 1, 2012 Medicaid 
will no longer be able to accept HIPAA Version 4010 and NCPDP Version 
5.1 transactions.  
 
Please contact the eMedNY Call Center at (800) 343-9000 or email 
emednyproviderservices@csc.com if you need assistance.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further 
assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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